
The LBGT PA Caucus – in collaboration with  
the African Heritage PA Caucus (AHPAC) and PAs for Latino Health (PALH) – 

are excited to announce that applications are now being accepted for the 
 

PA Student Leader Fellowship Program 
 
The Fellowship is a 1-year leadership and mentoring program open to LGBT+ PA students who 
identify as Back or of African heritage or as Latino/a/x or of Hispanic heritage and are current 
student members of the LBGT PA Caucus. Fellows will have the opportunity to work closely with 
the leadership teams of both Caucuses, to nurture and develop the skills necessary to be a 
leader in the PA profession. 
 
Student fellows receive an honorarium to attend the annual AAPA Conference where they will 
meet with PA leaders, experience first-hand the process of AAPA policy and governance, 
provide support during LBGT PA Caucus and AHPAC/PALH events, and connect with some 
amazing PA and PA student colleagues. 
 
These fellowships are open to LGBT and non-binary PA students: 

 Those who identify as Black or of African heritage are invited to apply for the 
AHPAC/LBGT PA Student Leader Fellowship: https://lbgtpa.org/AHC_LBGT 

 Those who identify as Latino/a/x or of Hispanic heritage are invited to apply for the 
PALH/LBGT PA Student Leader Fellowship: https://lbgtpa.org/PALH_LBGT  

 
The DEADLINE to submit applications is March 15, 2022, at 11:59PM ET. 

Don’t miss out on this opportunity to develop skills for leadership!  
If you have any questions, feel free to email info@lbgtpa.org. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


